
 
What should the government do about 

poverty in Ontario?   
 

Come share your ideas. 
 

 
The Government of Ontario has committed to a 

“Poverty Reduction Plan” for this province.   The 
Chair of the Poverty Reduction Committee,  

Deb Matthews, will be at this meeting  to listen to 
our input 

 
 

Organized by: Davenport West Income Security Council 
Sponsored by:  The Stop Community Food Centre,  Davenport-Perth 
Neighbourhood Centre, St. Christopher House,  Community Action  

Resource Centre, West Toronto Community Legal Services.  

Phone: 555-555-5555 
Fax: 555-555-5555 
E-mail: someone@example.
com 

 

Wednesday 
June 25 

6:45-9:00  
 

Davenport-Perth 
Community 

Church 
1900 Davenport  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Child care and 
snacks will be 

provided 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have questions 
or to get more 

involved, please 
contact: 

Jonah Schein   
416-652-7867 x235 or 

jonah@thestop.org 
 

 Poverty Reduction  
           Town Hall Meeting 




